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Dear Campus Community: 

The 2021 University of Wisconsin-Milwaukee Annual Security and Fire Safety Report is 
now available. The electronic version is posted on UWM's Health and Safety web page. Hard 
copies of the report are also available from the Dean of Students Office, which is located in 
room 345 of the Student Union. 
 
Adam Jussel 
Dean of Students 

  

  

More information about the annual security report is available here. 
    

 

Dean of Students 
UWM Student Union 345 
2200 E Kenwood Blvd. 
Milwaukee, WI 53211 

 

   

 

https://t.e2ma.net/click/wzm0tib/023q5tb/027l82k
https://t.e2ma.net/click/wzm0tib/023q5tb/gv8l82k
https://t.e2ma.net/click/wzm0tib/023q5tb/4h6l82k
https://t.e2ma.net/click/wzm0tib/023q5tb/ka7l82k
https://t.e2ma.net/click/wzm0tib/023q5tb/wn9l82k


 


